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L OU IS A . BRUENNER 

VICE PRESIDENT 
May 21, 1943. 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

I certainly appreciat ed the nice visit I had with you 
a few weeks a go in Fort Worth and to learn first-hand that .Amon, 
Jr. is well and reasonably comfortable. I know this must have 
taken a tremendous worry off your mind and I hope it won't be 
too many months before this phase of the war is ended and the 
boys released from the various internment camps. 

I hope that on my subsequent trip to Fort Worth 
time will permit my seeing more of your wonderful city. 

With kindest personal regards and looking forward 
to visiting with you on your next trip to New York, I am 

Mr. A.G. Carter, President, 
Fort Worth Star Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Vice President. 


